
 

Halloween Disco 
 

FS2, Year 1 and 2  
Wednesday 23rd October 2024 

4-5pm (doors open from 3.50pm) 
 

Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 Halloween Disco 
Thursday 24th October 2024 

4-5pm (doors open from 3.50pm) 
 

Tickets are on sale priced at £2.50 to be paid in cash at the 

school office, which will include a hotdog, a bun and a drink of 

juice. 

Participation in the disco is dependent on good behaviour at 

school.  

All children must be collected by an adult at the end of the 

disco. 

There will be a prize for the best costume. 

  

 

 

  

 


